
  
 

 

 

 

 

 

RECOMMENDATION:  

Staff will take direction from City Council on how to proceed with the reservation 
request.   

  

  

AGENDA MEMO  

6/18/19 Agenda  

  

  

TO:    Honorable Mayor and City Council   

  

FROM:  Gerry Bradley, Director of Parks and Recreation  

   

SUBJECT:  HPISD Hilites Reservation Request  

  

   
  

BACKGROUND:  

  

Staff has received a reservation request from the HPISD Hilites to hold their annual 
picnic at Caruth Park on Sunday, August 18, 2019 from 4:00 p.m. – 5:30 p.m. The 
group anticipates approximately 500 students and guests to be in attendance. The 
Hilites have had this picnic in Caruth Park for several years without incident.  

  

 

  

  

  


